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9th June 2025 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
A Sixth Form Induction morning will take place on Friday 4th July, to enable your 
son/daughter to experience sample lessons for their Post 16 subject choice, if they are 
intending on returning to Holy Family Sixth Form.  
 
During this time students will receive other key information for enrolment into Year 12. 
Students will get to choose one subject from each option block to experience. This will 
hopefully give them a chance to ask any questions and to make final decisions regarding 
their final subject options. The Sixth Form team will be on hand to answer any questions 
throughout the day. 
 
Students should arrive at 8.45 am and meet in the Sixth Form study area. Sessions are due 
to finish by 3pm. They can wear Sixth Form uniform, which is smart office like wear in black, 
grey, navy and white (as smart as possible, we know you may not have specific uniform yet).  
Please also bring a packed lunch for the day.  
 
Please confirm your attendance using the following link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=I4XFah9L6Ua95Z8f_x4PVqj0MpoRr
npPvDkP5X1WQ4ZUMEpLOVFaQ1FYODNUM045M1NZTkJIUlY2US4u 
 
We do need to know numbers to allow us to plan the day well. If you are intending on 
returning to Sixth Form but can not attend the taster day, then please also let us know on 
short questionnaire above. If you have any further queries, please do no hesitate to get in 
contact (g.beddow@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk)  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs G Beddow 
Head of Sixth Form  

 

            
 
 

mailto:admin.holyfamilyhigh@schools.sefton.gov.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=I4XFah9L6Ua95Z8f_x4PVqj0MpoRrnpPvDkP5X1WQ4ZUMEpLOVFaQ1FYODNUM045M1NZTkJIUlY2US4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=I4XFah9L6Ua95Z8f_x4PVqj0MpoRrnpPvDkP5X1WQ4ZUMEpLOVFaQ1FYODNUM045M1NZTkJIUlY2US4u
mailto:g.beddow@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk

